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STANDARDS-BASED GRADING
INFORMATION SESSION lii

What is Standards-Based Grading?
How does it differ from traditional grading?
How will Standards Based Grading impact my child?

Starting next school year, all students grades

K - 5 will receive a Standards-Based Report Card.

Join us at one of our parent information sessions to

learn more about Standards-Based Grading.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH
9:00 AM | ELMWOOD LIBRARY

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH
9:00 AM | JOHN MILLS LIBRARY

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH
5:00 PM | EPHS LIBRARY
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